
Resolution 2024-02 

A RESOLUTION OF THE DILLINGHAM PLANNING COMMISSION  

A Resolution of the Dillingham Planning Commission  

 

WHEREAS, The City of Dillingham was approached by landowners Alannah Hurley and Terry Mann to 

relinquish the Grant of Easement and follow the platted easement by Planning Commission Resolution 

2024-01; and 

WHEREAS, the City of Dillingham Resolution 2024-17 was passed and adopted by the City Council on 

March 14, 2024 relinquishing the Grant of Easement; and 

WHEREAS, the landowners have both expressed an interest and need to subdivide their property by 

presenting the Preliminary Plat with noted subdivision and a completed application stating as much;  

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Dillingham Planning Commission accepts Resolution 2024-02, 

accepting the Preliminary Plat of McKeever Subdivision. 

THEREFORE, BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the McKeever Subdivision shall commence with the process 

to a Final Plat through the Planning Commission. 

 

APPROVED AND ADOPTED THIS 11th DAY OF April 2024.  

 

             

Kaleb Westfall, Commissioner Chair   Patty Buholm, Planning Director 

 


